
October 2020 Newsletter 

Here is a quick report on our council's recent activities at SJN campus. 

The Harvest Festival started on October 17th and 18th and continued on 
the weekend of October 24th and 25th. 

This year's festival included the pumpkin fundraiser, the sausage and 
brisket wrap fundraiser, and the blood drive. 

Thank You to brother Knight: Jay Sheehan for taking lead on this and 
our previous two Blood Drives! 

The Blood Drive went very well with many parishioners and others from the 
surrounding community showing up to donate. 

Here is a copy of a short thank you from We are Blood: 

"Hello Richard and SJN Knights, 

Thank you for hosting another successful blood drive! 
Here are the results of your blood drive on Sunday, October 18: 
        
24 donors presented to donate (and 3 were deferred).  For a total of… 

21 whole blood donations!" 

Thank You to our Brother Knight and District Deputy Pat Ortiz for 
showing up with a tractor fork lift to unload and move the pumpkins into 
place. We would have struggled without his help. 

Thank You to Brother Knight Chris Kappmeyer for the sausage and 
brisket donations. 

Thank You to HEB Management Staff: for soda, water and small and 
unusual pumpkin donations. 

Thank you to Brother Knight Robert Palmerton for advice from last 
year's pumpkin patch delivery. 

 



Many Thanks to the following Brother Knights who showed up for one 
or both weekends. 

Chris Kappmeyer 
Chuck Malburg 

Dave Walker 
Jay Sheehan 

Joe Kupper 
Joel Hetland 

Lee Latimer  
Martin Ochs 

Scott Shaefer 
Tom Prevost 
Vern Ebert 
Pat Ortiz 

Thank you to SJN staff: 

Don Prince (Brother Knight) 

Deacon Mark Bennett (Brother Knight) 

Vern Pohlmeier (Brother Knight) 
Melissa Casanova 

Leanne Fuentes 

Cindy Strong 

Joanne Senn 

We had an October full of community. 

Pecans Coming Soon! 

Thank You,  
Richard Sanchez 

Grand Knight Council 10836 


